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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to 2nd Grade! I am so excited to be your child’s teacher this year! My
name is Mrs. Foote and this will be my 18th year teaching in Easton. I have a
daughter named Mandy, who is a junior at Norton High School . I also have a Toy
Sheltie dog, Delcie. I like to read, cook, and shop!

Below is a list of supplies your child will need to bring to school with them on
the first day. I will be providing the class with a pencil pouch and a folder. Please send
to school:

● Headphones (nothing fancy or distracting) in a ziploc bag labeled
with their name

● water bottle
● Crayola crayons box of 24 ONLY
● Box of sharpened pencils (Ticonderoga brand recommended)
● Pack of glue sticks

***Please email me as soon as possible with the primary email address(es) you
would like to use for next year and the parent/guardian names associated with the
email address(es). My email address is cfoote@easton.k12.ma.us. Later in the year, I
will be asking for paper towel and tissue donations.

There is no snack in my room, due to allergies. Thank you!

I look forward to seeing everyone!

Enjoy your summer! Mrs. Foote
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